Office of the Mayor
920-766-6310

(fax) 920-766-6324
mayor@kaukauna-wi.org

ON THE FOX

July 15, 2015

Honorable Thomas M. Nelson, County Executive
Outagamie County

410 S. Walnut Street

Appleton, WI 54911

Dear County Executive Nelson:
Stephen Giebel has been a valued member of the Heart of the Valley Metropolitan Sewerage District
Commission for the past 20 years. He recently retired as the Finance Director for the City of Kaukauna,

and has informed me that he would like to step down from his duties on the Commission.

To fill the vacancy created by his retirement, | would like to recommend the appointment of John
Sundelius, Director of Public Works for the City of Kaukauna, beginning in October 2015.

Please contact me with any questions or concerns you may have.

Sincerely,

Gene Rosin
Mayor
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cc-Glen Geurts, District Director, HOVMSD
cc-David Casper, Commission President, HOVMSD
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